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Texas General Land Office
Arnold Gonzales Garry Mauro
Deputy Commissioner Commissioner
Field Operations

October 4, 1988

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405-2109

Dear Dr. Hector,

Thank-you for stopping by to visit during your trip to Austin. I
hope your stay was a pleasant one. I also want to thank-you for
allowing us to have a small reception in your honor. Theimpression you make with the young people will help guide them as
the future leaders of Texas and these United States.

Thank-you also for the cap. I am sure I will get alot of use out
of it on Corpus' golf courses.

Si e ely,

Ar old Gonzales

Stephen F. Austin Building
1700 N. Congress Avenue

Austin, Texas 78701
(512) 463-5403


